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JOIN US FOR OUR EXCITING UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
To learn more about our upcoming Groundbreaking and Fall Home Tour click READ MORE.  
 
RSVP for the Fall Home Tour to Kate at krolfes@anawimhousing.org or 515-809-1157. 
We'll see you in October! 
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THAT'S A WRAP!  
 
On September 23rd, Anawim Housing partnered with Housby to renovate our third and final playground 

of the summer! Volunteers spent the day revitalizing our playground at 1635 6th Ave, behind The Maine 

apartments. Generous funding for new playground equipment at all three playgrounds came from Variety 

- The Children's Charity!  
 
See the exciting transformations of all three Anawim playgrounds by clicking READ MORE. 
 

 

  
 

 

 

DMARC MOBILE FOOD PANTRY 
  
Anawim Housing's Erin Valerio-Garsow worked with DMARC to bring our first mobile food pantry to 

Baker Creek Senior apartments on September 23rd. The pantry was met with smiles and gratitude by all 

who attended! Erin first reached out to DMARC after having a tenant approach her about her concerns 

with hunger not only for herself, but for people in her community. After Erin's conversation with 

DMARC, they decided to make Baker Creek Senior apartments a new mobile site.  
 
The pantry will continue to arrive every other Friday from 9:30am-11:30am and is expected to be a great 

success. Click to learn more about this effort and how you can get involved. 
 

 

  
 

 

VOLUNTEER DAY WITH HABITAT  
 
On September 14th, Anawim Housing staff members spent an afternoon volunteering with Habitat for 

Humanity on one of their Rock the Block housing projects. This was a unique and great opportunity for 

us to give back to an organization that helps others achieve the dream of home ownership. We thank the 

skilled Habitat team for their training and assistance, and look forward to making this an annual event for 

Anawim!  
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Click to see pictures from the Habitat build day and be sure to "like" our Facebook page!  
 

 

  
 

 

 

ANNUAL REPORT AVAILABLE 
  
The Anawim Housing 2015 Annual Report- 2016 Progress Report is available. If you would like to 

request a hard copy, please contact Kate at krolfes@anawimhousing.org or at 515-809-1157.  
  
To view the online version of our Annual Report, please click READ MORE. 
 

 

  
 

  
 

 

Anawim Housing develops stable homes and strengthens communities. 
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